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ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 8:20 AM
To: 'Rocco Venezia'; anthony@veneziasurvey.com; 'P. E. Scott A. Harter'
Cc: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Lance 'Brabant'; dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org; 

'Dale Zukaitis'
Subject: Fox Ridge Section 5 - SWPPP Inspection Reports

We visited the site yesterday.  
There are erosion control items in need of repair/replacement. Multiple site are missing erosion control items. The last 
inspection in the folder was from 6/9/2017. 
 
Please provide a new inspection report by 1/12/2021, and address all the issue in the report by 1/15/2021. Which will 
include the lack of materials within the SWPPP mailbox. 
 
Thanks, 
Chris 
 
 
Chris Jensen PE MCP CFM 
MS4 Program Coordinator – Stormwater Management Officer 
Town of Canandaigua 
Cell: (585) 315-3088 
 
 
 

From: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>  
Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 2:23 PM 
To: 'Rocco Venezia' <rocco@veneziasurvey.com>; 'anthony@veneziasurvey.com' <anthony@veneziasurvey.com>; 'P. E. 
Scott A. Harter' <proengineer1@prodigy.net> 
Cc: 'ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org' <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; 'Lance 'Brabant' 
<lbrabant@mrbgroup.com> 
Subject: Fox Ridge Section 5 - SWPPP Inspection Reports 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
The last inspection report the Town received on Fox Ridge Section 5 was on 5/18/2020 
 
Please provide all missing inspection reports since we issued permits for new builds on 5/22/2020. 
 
Thanks, 
Chris 
 
 
Chris Jensen PE MCP CFM 
MS4 Program Coordinator – Stormwater Management Officer 
Town of Canandaigua 
Cell: (585) 315-3088 
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